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ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS
IT SERVICES

The City of Diamondhead is requesting sealed proposals for the purpose of Performing IT Services for the City of Diamondhead.  The Proposal should comply with the minimum specifications as outlined in the Proposal package that can be obtained from:

Lauren Prater
			City of Diamondhead
			5000 Diamondhead Circle
			Diamondhead, MS   39525
			228-222-4626 
lprater@diamondhead.ms.gov

Proposals may be hand delivered or mailed to the Lauren Prater at the above address. Proposals will be opened at 10:00 AM on Thursday, August, 10, 2017. Faxed or emailed proposals will not be accepted. No award will be made at the opening.
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